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Temperature alarm   

    

Background    

    

Broken shaft seals on the Grundfos pumps is a common   

problem and there can be many reasons for it.  

High inlet temperature or running against closed valve etc.  

It is a "tear-and-wear" part so it should be changed from time to  

time depending on operating conditions and hours.  

But especially on pumps with frequency converters, the problem 
can be very costly if not changed in time. 
 
Please, see picture on page 2.  

    

    

Action:    

    

From July 2015, all pumps with frequency converters   

has a temperature switch for stopping the unit if   

(for some reason) the temperature gets over 80 degrees Celsius. 

It will not affect the price and it will be delivered as standard.  

Article number is clearly stated in the manual.  

    

If you have any questions, please 
contact us.    
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